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Veryan Sports News 

 

Dance performance – Don’t forget – if your child 

is in Pendower, Kiberick or attends the dance 

club after school on Mondays, there will be a 

special performance by each of these groups to 

parents/carers in the village hall from 3pm on 

Monday 5
th

 February. To raise funds for our 

summer production there is a small charge of 

£1.50 to attend, which will include a free mug 

and squash.  

Tea, coffee and refreshments will also be 

available to purchase. 

There is a limit of 2 places per family, please 

book and pay for your places on your Parentpay 

account. 

 

Wall of Fame 

Congratulations to Alfie Young for gaining his 

Level 6 in trampolining at Aspire St Austell. Our 

sporting Wall of Fame is filling up nicely! 

 

If you attend a sports/physical activity club 

locally and would like to share a photo of you 

taking part, or with an award you have achieved, 

we would LOVE to display them. Don’t forget to 

add details of your club name and where you 

attend so others might be able to join in too?! 

 

If there are any parents or carers who would like 

to run or assist in an after school club please 

contact the school office: 

veryan.secretary@celticcross.education 

 

Dates and booking for the after school clubs are 

open and can be found at: 

 

www.veryan.parentseveningsystem.co.uk 

 

Mr Jarvis usually delivers PE at Veryan on 

Mondays and Tuesdays, but other PE and physical 

activity lessons take place throughout the week. 

Please would you ensure your child has a 

full PE kit in school all week. The PE code of 

conduct is attached to this newsletter and was 

shared by Mr Jarvis with your child at the 

beginning of term. 
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